
 

 

Art & Culture Commission Advisory Board Minutes   
A hybrid meeting 

Wednesday, April 3, 2024, 5:00p.m.  
Link to Video 

 

 
Present:   

Charity Hudnut, Art & Culture Commission Chair 
Julie Matthiessen, Art & Culture Commission member 
 

Also In Attendance: 
Jody Carson, West Linn Main Street 
Lou Groner City Council Liaison to the Art & Culture Commission 

 
Online via Zoom:  

Lauren Beeney, Art & Culture Commission member 
   

 
West Linn City Staff Present:  

Cheryl Hill, Adult Services Librarian 
Kristen Christnacht, Library Assistant 

 
Absent: 
   Christine Linder(excused) 

 Joy Mutare (excused) 
       
        
 

1. Call to Order: Charity Hudnut, Art & Culture Commission chair called the meeting to 
order at 5:03 pm. 

2. Public Comments:  

3. Approval of Minutes: Julie Matthiessen moved to approve; Lauren Beeny seconded.  
Approved March minutes (03/06/24)  

4. Charity Hudnut, Art & Culture Commission Chair: 

a. Call for Artists Draft: Draft is ready to be summited to the city. Jody said she 
thought it sounded good and appreciated the partnership aspect. Still to be 
determined, the money the city has to spend on the project and the amount of 
time the artist has to complete the art. Jody Carson informed the A&CC the 
project is still waiting on bids and the city.   

b. Art in West Linn update and timeline: Cheryl Hill will update the city 

website when all the photos are ready. Christine has updated photographs. 

Materials will be ready to become a flyer or a bookmark. QR code will lend 
itself to create a passport to West Linn Art. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/LBi4zR2rE6cLJfa-o5aHjADwXQgqKW3zj7sjGQtinP1TLPCYM6kE6rJ5bQ1vqWft.Vt2O8Cd24oQ4O_nl
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/LBi4zR2rE6cLJfa-o5aHjADwXQgqKW3zj7sjGQtinP1TLPCYM6kE6rJ5bQ1vqWft.Vt2O8Cd24oQ4O_nl


 

 

 
 

c. Summer Farmers Market Ideas: Charity would like to have local artists 
demonstrate their art at the A&CC booth. Someone from the committee must 
accompany them. The group is looking to Christine for activities for children 
and wondering what supplies are left from the Christmas activities.  
 

 
5. Board Comments: The question was posed if youth could exhibit their art at the fall 

exhibit at the library in October. The Board discussed the PGE equipment, 
brainstorming ideas of where the pieces could be placed and how they could be used. 
There was discussion about an old tugboat and ideas were discussed on how to use it 
for education or art in the community.  

 
Next meeting: Wednesday, May 1, 2024, in the Community Room at the library 
 
Adjourn:  Charity Hudnut adjourned at 5:49 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Kristen Christnacht Library Assistant 
04/10/24 
 




